Academically or Intellectually Gifted Team Meeting
October 14, 2015
River Road Middle School 

Present: S. English, R. Hotchkiss, C. Bartlett, H. Saunders, M. Cullens, A. Ambrose, M. Flach, D. McDowell, P. Parker, and J. Sanders.

Meeting began at 9:18 a.m.

The AIG team shared concerns about the Spelling and Geography Bees.  There is a lack of participation at the Middle School level. A need for consistency at both schools is desired. Sarah English will seek feedback from RRMS / Hannah Saunders will oversee the Bees at ECMS.

AIG Team /AIG PLAN revision process:
1. Dianne McDowell reviewed the revised six Standards (recently approved by SBE) as presented at the Regional meeting in Greenville on Oct.8 by Stephanie Cyrus , DPI/AIG Coordinator.
2. The AIG Team discussed each of the Standards and ways our District could implement some new ideas in our Plan as they relate to each Standard.
3. The AIG Team was presented a “Planning document “ to assist with the revision process (as provided by DPI ) . Within each Practice , the LEA must document the following:
                 a) what is currently being done 
                 b) what needs to be done to improve/ strengthen the Plan  
                 c) artifacts

The AIG Team will share the District Plan, the Standards , and the AIG law with staff at each school .

Work was done on plan revisions (Standard One) in the afternoon. 

UPCOMING DATES:
October 28th / Professional Development / Several AIG Facilitators will be presenting sessions
       	November 4 / Regional AIG meeting / Edenton / Flack and McDowell will attend 
        	November 5 th/ AIG November Team meeting  (place TBD) 
                   8:30 -11:30 / AIG Team will continue work on the Plan revision process
                   11:30-1:00  working lunch 
                   1:00-3:30  PD with Dr. Rick Courtright 
[bookmark: _GoBack]November 5th / Six O’Clock / Northside Elem. 4th -7th grade AIG  parents are invited to    meet with  Dr. Rick Courtright, Director of the DUKE TIP PROGRAM, Duke University .

